
SharePoint 2013 Update (mobile/tablet friendly) 
 
The public district websites will be migrated from SharePoint 2010 to SharePoint 2013 as the first 
step to make them mobile technology friendly. 
 
 

1. Preparations for a new SharePoint 2013 Server Farm is under way. 
 

2. SCC website migration practice tests need to be done during January 2015.  
 

3. SharePoint 2013 Training sessions for web publishers are scheduled for the Spring 2015 Flex 
week. 

 
4. Tentative go live date February 17, 2015 for SCC website were agreed with SCC Web 

committee. 
 

5. Migration steps will be also taken for District and SAC web sites during the Spring session. 
 

6. Tentative dates to go live will be agreed with SAC Web committee and District management 
and web publishers for District site. 

 
7. SharePoint 2013 Training sessions for web publishers will also be planned in conjunction 

with SAC and District respective groups. 
 

8. As we deploy the sites to SharePoint 2013 ITS will learn how much more effort will be 
needed to have them be smart phone friendly. 

 
9. The public website services are expected to be minimally interrupted during this transition.  

 
10. There will be no change on any of the designs during this migration process. 

 
11. The overall plan is to have all public sites migrated by the end of the 2014-2015 fiscal year. 

 


